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HENRY C. LEE COLLEGE OF  

CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND FORENSIC SCIENCES 

 

JJPOC Cross-Agency Data Sharing Work Group 

Monday May 18th, 2020 

9:30-10:30AM 

Zoom Conference Call  

Meeting Summary: 

 

1. JJPOC Update 

o TYJI summarized updates from Executive Committee meeting, which can also be found 

on the CGA website. Attendance from the most recent meeting held on April 3rd included 

the JJPOC workgroup co-chairs. DOC, Judicial, DCF, community-based providers, and 

SDE. Relevant reports and updates of their organizations’ response plans to COVID-19 

were provided. TYJI plans on reconvening all JJPOC workgroups in May 2020. TYJI 

also plans on providing updated documents regarding response plans at the next JJPOC 

meeting (scheduled for May 21st).  

o CSG had their third IOYouth task force meeting on May 13th. They presented 

information on the deep end of system. The next meeting will be at the end of June/early 

July. Recommendations from CSG, in collaboration with agencies, will be drafted then. 

CSG’s contract officially ends in June, however, they will continue to work with CT to 

develop an action plan based on recommendations that are approved by the task force. 

Their presentation from the most recent task force meeting will be posted to the CGA 

website. 

 
2. New Plans for Summer/Fall 2020  

o Changes being made by other workgroups: 

i. Diversion workgroup is shifting their original plan to continue enhancing their 

2020 recommendations (i.e. raising the minimum age) to prepare for 2021. The 

sub-committee will begin working on the specific plan for implementation of 

raising the minimum age. The FWSN subgroup also continues to meet. 

ii. RED workgroup does not have specific plan yet, but they discussed how the 

pandemic is impacting minority groups and how JJPOC may be able to help 

support these communities.  

iii. Incarceration workgroup meeting is June 29th. 

iv. Education committee meeting is this Friday and they will most likely continue to 

enhance their recommendations of a DCF oversight body for 2021.  

o There was discussion on focusing research on COVID-19 measures or sticking to regular 

measures the group has been focusing on, in preparation for their November 2020 JJPOC 

presentation. 

o There was discussion on continuing to monitor work of the other groups to see how the 

Data workgroup can support them. 

o There was a discussion on looking at youth who were already engaged in services, who 

may not be receiving those services anymore. A suggestion was made to potentially look 
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into the availability of technology and how it is impacting telehealth. There is also 

potential to look at treatment information through CSSD. 

 

3. Check-In 

o TYJI is still fully operating remotely and open to any question or suggestions moving 

forward.  
o TYJI and OPM will check-in with the JJPOC co-chairs to get more guidance on the 

November 2020 JJPOC presentation and what data they would like to see.  
 
 

Next Meeting- Monday July 20th @9:30AM 

 

 


